
The Karnataka State Cricket Association 

M. Chinnaswamy Stadium, Cubbon Road, Bangalore – 560 001 

 

Notification for expression of interest for Project Management Consultancy (PMC) 

services. 

Technical supervision of infrastructural works of design, manufacturing and 

erection of flood light towers at M. Chinnaswamy Stadium, Bangalore. 

The  Karnataka State Cricket Association is planning to dismantle the existing 

lattice steel structure of flood light towers and install uni-pole high mast towers 

(including electrical works) to upgrade the flood lighting  system.  Consultants 

must not only be competent in technical supervision work   but also be able to 

prepare,  check and certify the detailed designs and drawings, preparation of 

proposals, tender documents etc., to obtain necessary approvals from 

management/AGM and if required other statutory authorities to speedily 

implement the project. Qualified Project Management Consultants 

(individual/firm/LLP) with experience in supervising the civil, electrical, MEP and 

related work may please submit their bids at KSCA office, under two separate 

covers i.e. technical bid and commercial bid addressed to the Hon. Secretary, KSCA 

on or before 3:00 PM, 30th June, 2020.  Commercial bids will be considered only 

from Consultants who qualify technically.    

Please contact Mr. Syamjith, Electrical Engineer, Mobile +91 9844441684, email id 

electrical@ksca.co.in for prequalification conditions before submitting the bids.   

 

                            Hon. Secretary, KSCA 
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